
PLYMOUTH BOARD OF SELECTMEN 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 26, 2011 
 

TOWN HALL MAYFLOWER ROOM 
 
The Selectmen held a meeting on Tuesday, May 26, 2011 at 2:00 p.m. at Town Hall in the 
Brewster Gardens Room.  
 

Present:   William P. Hallisey, Jr., Chairman 
Mathew J. Muratore 
Belinda A. Brewster 
 
Mark Stankiewicz, Town Manager 
Melissa Arrighi, Assistant Town Manager 

 
 Absent:  Vice Chairman John T. Mahoney, Jr. 

Selectman Sergio O. Harnais 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
 
Chairman Hallisey called the meeting to order at 2:00 p.m.  
 
 
LICENSES 
 
ONE DAY WINE & MALT LICENSE 
 
On a motion by Selectman Muratore, seconded by Selectman Brewster, the Board voted to 
approve the following One Day Wine & Malt License, as detailed.   Voted 3-0-0, approved. 
 

 Plymouth Lodge of Masons / Douglas O’Roak (116 South Meadow Road) requested a 
One Day Wine & malt License for a fundraising event to be held from 6:00 p.m. to 11:00 
p.m. at the Plymouth Lodge of Masons at 116 South Meadow Road on May 28, 2011.    

 

Note: For the purpose of proper delivery, storage, and disposal of alcoholic beverages purchased, the license 
shall cover May 27 and May 29 also. 

 
PEDI-CAB OPERATOR LICENSE 
 
On a motion by Selectman Muratore, seconded by Selectman Brewster, the Board voted to 
approve the following Pedi-Cab Operator licenses, as detailed.  Voted 3-0-0, approved. 
 

 For Plymouth Pedicab (4 Freedom Street, Michael Tubin, owner): 
 

 Hanna Gonsalves (4 Prince Street, Plymouth) 
 Christopher St. Clair (9 Winslow Street, Plymouth) 
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ADJOURNMENT OF MEETING 
 
On a motion by Selectman Muratore, seconded by Selectman Brewster, the Board voted to 
adjourn its meeting at 2:05 p.m.  Voted 3-0-0, approved. 
 
 
Recorded by Melissa Arrighi, Assistant Town Manager 
 
 
A copy of the May 26, 2011 meeting packet is on file and available for public review in the 
Board of Selectmen’s office. 
 

PLYMOUTH BOARD OF SELECTMEN – MAY 26, 2011        PAGE 2 OF 2 


